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It is the time of year that our members are breeding, registering litters, and raising 
puppies.  In an effort to make the process more seamless I have attempted to 
develop a matrix that will simplify the process and make it much easier for the 
breeder and myself. 
 
Please take the time to review the information posted on our website.  Click here 
to be directed to the “DKGNA Breed & Litter Registration Process”.  After 
reviewing the information if you have any questions please email me directly at: 
breedwarden@dkgna.org or call me at 703-244-2949. 
 
We wish all of members great success with their planned breedings and litters. 
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